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Metropolitan Anthony of Volokolamsk meets with
bishops of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside
of Russia  

DECR Communication Service, 06.09.2022.  

On September 6, a meeting took place in Karlsruhe, Germany, between the Chairman of the
Department for External Church Relations of the Moscow Patriarchate, Metropolitan Anthony of
Volokolamsk, and hierarchs of the Russian Orthodox Church Outside of Russia - Metropolitan Mark of
Berlin and Germany and Bishop Job of Stuttgart. 

 In the course of a brotherly conversation, the archpastors discussed numerous issues concerning the
interaction of canonical structures of the Moscow Patriarchate in the far abroad.   



Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/89602/
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